February 2, 2007

Jessica Mercerhill

ASC Curriculum Office

105 Brown Hall

CAMPUS

Dear Jessica,

Enclosed is a new course request initiated from the Music Education Area for a non-major ensemble, First Year Orchestra. This ensemble is being promoted by the Office of Admissions and First Year Experience as an opportunity for first year students, who had music experiences in high school, to continue their music making in an ensemble for the first three quarters of their academic studies.

The ensemble has run this year as a 294 under the direction of Bill Boggs, director of Opera Columbus. He plans to continue serving in this adjunct position.

The faculty in the School of Music are pleased with how the ensemble is drawing interest towards the unit and we hope that upon completion of their first year, that musicians might opt to perform in other ensembles in subsequent years.

Kind regards,

R. J. David Frego, Ph.D.

Associate Director

